
 

Dear Cantonese Club Members:    

Happy Lantern Festival!  元宵節快樂! 

Hope you are celebrating this joyous day by sharing some sweet rice dumplings with family or 

friends! 

For those who attended our Chinese New Year Dinner Party on January 31st, I hope you enjoyed 

our program and dinner, and that you connected with some old friends and find new friends 

too!  Your suggestions to improve the program are always welcomed! 

Those who have expressed interest in some of the Special Interest groups at the party, we have 

already invited you to join our activities.  And we even had a hike & dim sum lunch with some 

new members this week!  If we missed anyone, please feel free to reach out to us at 

LWVCantoneseClub@gmail.com. 

A big thank you to all the volunteers who helped decorating the room, admitting attendees, 

writing calligraphy, picking up & serving food, answering questions at activity booths, singing 

Cantonese Opera, cleaning up etc.  With your efforts, the party was a big success, with many 

smiling faces and compliments we received!  

Thanks to our photography team, we now have pictures and videos of the party to share with 

you all.  They are accessible by clicking here Chinese New Year Party Album.  Any issues, please 

contact us at LWVCantoneseClub@gmail.com.  Enjoy! 

Our next event will happen on Monday June 26th at 5 pm.  Please mark your calendar & save 

the date!  Until next event, stay healthy and happy! 

Thank you for your continued support of LWV Cantonese Club (LWVCC)! 

LWV Cantonese Club President 

Anna Chu 

mailto:LWVCantoneseClub@gmail.com
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1io0KYwIrR8Ma_v2y7M732xL4Qi_9nFfE?usp=sharing
mailto:LWVCantoneseClub@gmail.com

